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Date:  06/27/2022 

 

To:   City Council   

CC: Thomas Sheridan, Interim City Manager 

 

From:    Perry Tabak, Chief of Police 

 

Reference: School Bus Safety and Stop Arm Violations   

 

 

I have included a document with this memo that outlines what we have been working on for the 

last couple years regarding school bus safety and stop arm violations including a timeline.   We 

have an excellent relationship with the Hudson City Schools and Petermann Bus Company.  It is 

due to everyone’s efforts and collaboration that allowed these plans and procedures to be put in 

place.   The addition of multiple camera systems on the entire bus fleet has allowed HPD to 

investigate individual violations and use the videos as training tools for both our staff and bus 

drivers.   

 

All citizen complaints that come into our department that pertain to traffic, bus or pedestrian 

safety will continue to be addressed with all the tools and resources we have available.  The 

safety concerns for our school aged children and all residents are of the utmost importance.    

 

I would be more than happy to address any questions you may have. 

 

  

 

 

Thank you, 

 

Chief Perry Tabak  

 


